
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

MEMO 
 

DATE: August 3, 2017 
 
TO: The Honorable County Board of Supervisors  

FROM: George L. Christenson, Milwaukee County Clerk 

SUBJECT: File Returned Vetoed 

   
The County Executive has returned to my office the following file: 

File No. 17-569 – A resolution by Supervisor Lipscomb, Sr. requiring the 
Human Resources Director and the Comptroller to implement the pay policy 
in the 2014 Adopted Budget as affirmed in a recent Milwaukee County 
Circuit Court decision (16-CV-2888), reestablish the minimum and maximum 
pay for pay grades 903E and 904E, create pay grade 905E, and reallocate 
certain departmental leadership positions. 

  

  This resolution was adopted by a vote of 16 ayes – 1 no – 1 excused at your 
meeting of July 27, 2017. 

  The County Executive has vetoed this resolution and attached is a copy of his veto 
message wherein he states his objection. 

  This matter is now before your honorable body.  
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